
RATE INCREASE 
Effective 7/3/2012, the Federal Subscriber Line Charge, regulated by the Federal Communications Commission, 
will increase. Your current bill reflects the change. Lifeline customers will continue to receive a credit for the 
Federal Subscriber Line Charge. For more information, please contact an AT&T Service Representative at the 
phone number listed on the front of your bill.   


